
Join us for a  

North Star Elementary 
Open House!

651-407-7500www.isd624.org /isd624

Check out the district’s brand new elementary school, North Star Elementary, 
during two open house events arranged for special groups of guests:

Construction of North Star Elementary was made possible by community support 
of the 2019 Bond Referendum and is one of many comprehensive facilities plan 
projects happening throughout the district. Additional information and updates 
about the district’s comprehensive facilities planning projects can be found at the 
website page - www.isd624.org/BuildingOurFuture.

Students/Families Open House
3-6 p.m. Tuesday, August 23

North Star Elementary
15198 Forest Blvd. N., Hugo

Community-Wide Open House
3-6 p.m. Thursday, August 25

North Star Elementary
15198 Forest Blvd. N., Hugo


